January 2, 2013

Sonya Heath
11 Lague Lane
Barre, VT 05641

Dear Sonya:

| was shocked and saddened to read the news of David’s passing last week. Please accept my sincere
condolences.

I'm sure all of the other drivers, staff and race fans at Thunder Road share my fond memories of David’s
consistent presence on the infield. His pictures always captured the essence of the action and the
drama....I'm not sure he ever missed a moment. I'll remember David not only for his photographic talent,
but also for his unwavering calmness and politeness in the middle of chaos. He was a true gentleman,
and it always brought a smile to my face to see him show up for an event, whether a race at Thunder
Road or an official event he was covering for the World.

I'm sure this loss is a difficult one for you and your family. | hope it brings you some measure of comfort
to know that David will live on in all of our memories and in the thousands of images he leaves behind.

| will be sure to keep you in my thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,

Phil Scott



